

'Green Lane Neighbourhood Watch', in conjunction with Facebook community pages

"Paul Collins Reports on Eastwood" or

"Green Lane Speeding Action Group"

Contact us on 07554 452837 or e-mail: collinsdtpm@yahoo.com

Green Lane Speeding Action Group

Dear neighbour,

After another speeding incident in Green Lane last month, residents are increasingly concerned about safety in the Green Lane area. We are a group of residents that want to bring to the attention of the Council our concerns and also suggest solutions for improving safety for us and our families. We would like to know your views and we ask that you complete this survey and return it to one of the addresses below. You may keep up with our progress by checking with the Facebook pages or supplying us with an e-mail account for us to contact you.

Do you think Green Lane and surrounding roads are safe?

YES / NO

If NO, which of these solutions do you agree with?

Reduce the legal limit to 20mph for the whole of Green Lane and side roads?	YES / NO	Better road safety markings to slow traffic	YES / NO
Install speed camera(s)	YES / NO	Install mini roundabouts at selected road junctions	YES / NO
Create 'Build Outs' to slow traffic	YES / NO	Restrict parking in certain parts of Green Lane;	YES / NO
Install speed cushions (sometimes called 'bumps')	YES / NO	Better junction protection in the area	YES / NO
Install speed tables (across the width of the road)	YES / NO	Install pedestrian crossing points	YES / NO

Your name and address.....e-mail address (optional).....

Your comments or suggestions: (or e-mail us)

Please complete and return to any of these houses in Green Lane 255, 219, 146, or 137. Thank you for taking time to help.